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How to apply for the annual school travel pass

Schools wishing their pupils to be able to purchase annual school travel passes should
contact FGC through the website https://www.fgc.cat/atencio-al-client/consultes/ and
communicate the following information: the school’s postal address, Tax Identification
Number and nearest FGC station.(*)

FGC will include the schools that so request and are located within the area of influence
of its stations (1300 metres or a 10-minute walk from an FGC station).

The school travel passes can be purchased at automatic ticket-vending machines,
with the involvement of station staff, or can also be acquired at the Customer Service
Centres at PIl. Catalunya or PIl. Espanya, depending on the line to which the school is
associated.

To purchase these travel passes, pupils must present a document proving that they are
enrolled at the school for the current year. They must also present their National Identity
Document/Foreigner Identification Number.

This travel pass is valid for one year. The expiry date is printed when the pass is
validated for the first time.

This travel pass is personal and non-transferable. Improper or fraudulent use will lead to
it being withdrawn.

(*) The school must be registered in the Register of Schools kept by the department of
Education.





